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From:
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 7:01 AM
To: Joint Redistricting
Subject: Congressional Redistricting

After looking at most of the senate and house plans for 2 congressional districts, I strongly believe that Trump #4 is the 
most appealing of the proposed districts. Charleston, Huntington and the southern coalfields are in one district. And the 
northern and eastern panhandle regions, along with Morgantown are in the second district. This contains a defined 
east/west split of the state. Thank you.  
 
James Wilgus  
 
 
Sent from Frontier Yahoo Mail for iPad 




